
The registration of interest for secondary school form allows 
parents of public school students starting secondary school in 
2021 to advise of their preferred secondary school.

The registration of interest for secondary school form will be 
available online. 

You can access the online form from a computer, tablet or mobile phone, as long as you can  
connect to the internet. It replaces the old paper form referred to by schools as an ED176. 

The form has a unique URL for your child and applying online is easy. 

Simply follow the steps below. 

STEP 1	 From Term 2 you will receive an email or letter with the unique URL  

		  for the registration of interest for secondary school form for your child.

STEP 2	 Complete all mandatory fields.  

STEP 3	 Once you have completed a page click on the ‘NEXT’ button. 

STEP 4	 Once you have filled out all pages click the ‘SUBMIT’ button. 

Paper forms will be available from your public primary school if you cannot access the internet. 
Parents of private school students wishing to attend a public secondary school in 2021 should 
email education.startingsecondaryschool@sa.gov.au for a form.

What do I need to do now?  

Make sure my child’s primary school has my current email address and my  
child’s correct residential address.
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https://www.education.sa.gov.au/ 
parenting-and-child-care/your-childs-enrolment

For further information please go to:

https://www.education.sa.gov.au/parenting-and-child-care/your-childs-enrolment
https://www.education.sa.gov.au/parenting-and-child-care/your-childs-enrolment



